JULY 3, 2024
	The Newell City Council met in special session on Wednesday, July 3, 2024 at 7:30AM at Newell City Hall with Mayor Westergaard presiding. Council members present include Johnson, Smith, and Zeigler. Absent Nielsen and Henrich. Council received an overview of all candidate interviews and in ranked order from the personnel committee. After review and discussion Smith moved to offer the Newell Police Chief position to Joseph McCoy for $60,000 with full time benefits, Zeigler 2nd all ayes. Olsen called McCoy and made the offer. He will discuss with wife and let us know. Additional discussion had about the interviewees and position. Johnson moved to adjourn at 7:56AM 2nd Zeigler all ayes. 
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